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DATE: APRIL 22, 1999 

DISCUSSION OF ISSUES 

ISSUE 1: Should the Commission Suspend Gulf Power Company's 
proposed Real Time Pricing rate schedule tariffs? 

RECOMMENDATION: Yes. The tariffs should be suspended to allow 
staff time to analyze the results of the Real Time Pricing pilot 
study, and make a recommendation regarding the proposed permanent 
RTP rate. [WHEELER] 

STAFF ANALYSIS: Gulf filed for approval of a permanent RTP rate 
schedule on March 11, 1999. Pursuant to the order approving the 
RTP pilot program, Gulf must provide to the Commission a final 
report describing the program results by April 30, 1999. At this 
time, staff has not yet received the report, and thus cannot make 
a recommendation regarding the proposed permanent program. 
Suspending the tariff will allow the staff the time to receive and 
review the final report, and to conduct any discovery necessary to 
evaluate the proposed permanent program. 
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I S S U E  2 :  Should the Commission extend the availability of Gulf 
Power Company's existing RTP rate schedule until the Commission 
votes on the proposed permanent RTP rate schedule? 

RECOMMENDATION: Yes. The Commission should allow the experimental 
RTP rate schedule to remain in effect for existing customers until 
they vote to approve or deny Gulf's proposed new permanent RTP 
program, or until the proposed new rate is withdrawn by Gulf. 
Staff recommends that if none of these three events has occurred by 
November 30, 1999, the existing rate should be closed at that time. 

STAFF ANALYSIS: If the Commission votes in Issue 1 to suspend the 
proposed permanent RTP rate schedule, they will not vote to approve 
or deny the rate prior to the expiration of the existing RTP rate 
on May 31, 1999. In order to avoid disrupting service to existing 
RTP customers, staff believes it is reasonable to allow them to 
continue service under the existing rate beyond May 31, 1999, until 
the Commission votes on the proposed new rate, or until Gulf 
withdraws its request for approval of the new RTP rate. Staff 
further recommends that if the new rate has not been approved, 
denied, or withdrawn by November 30, 1999, the existing RTP rate 
should be closed. 

ISSUE 3: Should this docket be closed? 

RXCOblMENDATION: No. [COLLINS] 

STAFF ANALYSIS: This docket should remain open pending a 
Commission decision regarding Gulf's proposed Real Time Pricing 
Rate Schedule. 
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